
This week the children have been getting into the spirit of Halloween and Guy 
Fawkes' night. 

 

For Halloween, the children made their own masks and dressed up in 
Halloween costumes.  
 

  
 

For Guy Fawkes, we taught the importance of safety around fireworks, and 
during the upcoming week, we’ll be discussing the story behind Guy Fawkes. 
 

 
 



As seen in the pictures, the children also painted their favourite firework 
displays. 

 

 


